IT'S ON-LET'S PULL TOGETHER

We hope this letter finds you well. As we approach the 29th edition of the Ken-Ton Athletics Hall
of Fame Golf Tournament on July 10, 2024, | am reaching out with a heartfelt request to contin-
ue your invaluable support.

Your participation and contributions have not only fueled the success of the event but have also
made a lasting impact on the lives of students at both Kenmore East and Kenmore West High
Schools. The joy we see when old friends, former teammates and coaches reconnect has made this
a great day.

The proceeds from the Ken-Ton Athletics Hall of Fame Golf Tournament have been instrumental in
providing scholarships to deserving students, empowering them to pursue their academic and
athletic aspirations. Those efforts will continue. Your support has helped shape the future of our
young athletes and has contributed to the educational excellence of our community.

I'm pleased to announce that Mr. Dunnigan and | will remain as Tournament Hosts. The dis-
trict itself can no longer be directly involved with preparing for the day, but the spirit and purpose
of the event remain steadfast. Nothing much will change other than your registration form, pay-
ment and agreement to join us as a business partner will go directly to my address.

We invite you to join us once again on July 10, 2024, to celebrate the 29th year of this remarka-
ble tournament. Your continued participation, whether as a player or contributor will ensure that
the legacy we have built together endures for years to come. With the inability of district staff to
assist in the planning, we definitely will need some volunteers to help with much of the organiza-
tion and delivery prior to the event and on the day of, so if you'd like to help in that regard let me
know.

We are confident that the Ken-Ton community will embrace the future of the tournament with the
same passion and commitment that has defined its past. Your ongoing support will be instrumen-
tal in carrying forward the tradition of excellence and in providing opportunities for the next gen-
eration of student-athletes.

Thank you for being an integral part of the Ken-Ton Athletics Hall of Fame Golf Tournament's suc-
cess. We look forward to witnessing the continued improvements, growth and impact of this
event.




